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eMedNY General Updates  
 

MEDICAID NOW REQUIRES ALL BILLING 
PROVIDERS TO REGISTER FOR ELECTRONIC 
FUNDS TRANSFER (EFT) PAYMENTS AND 
EITHER ELECTRONIC REMITTANCE ADVICE 
(ERA) OR PDF REMITTANCES 

 

In this Newsletter: 
 
MEDICAID NOW REQUIRES ALL BILLING 
PROVIDERS TO REGISTER FOR 
ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER (EFT) 
PAYMENTS AND EITHER ELECTRONIC 
REMITTANCE ADVICE (ERA) OR PDF 
REMITTANCES  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

MEDICAID NOW REQUIRES ALL 
BILLING PROVIDERS TO REGISTER FOR 
ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER (EFT) 
PAYMENTS AND EITHER ELECTRONIC 
REMITTANCE ADVICE (ERA) OR PDF 
REMITTANCES 
 

Billing providers who have not registered for EFT and ERA or PDF 
remittances will not be allowed to re-certify their Electronic Transmitter 
ID Number (ETIN). When the ETIN expires, a provider’s claims will be 
rejected by eMedNY. It is therefore very important that providers who 
have not registered for EFT and/or ERA/PDF remittances do so right 
away. Waiting for your ETIN to approach the next expiration date will 
jeopardize your Medicaid payments.  
 
CSC has scheduled a number of webinars to assist providers through this 
process. Please visit www.emedny.org and go to the TRAINING Tab or 
click here to view the ETIN Recertification course list.  
 
Find the EFT Authorization Form at www.emedny.org, click on 
“Go Green” Symbol or click here. Please read the instructions 
carefully. An original voided check or original signed and notarized letter 
from your bank is required. The tax number entered on the form must 
match the tax number for the provider NPI on the form.  
 
Find the ERA/PDF Request form at www.emedny.org, click on 
“Go Green” symbol or click here. Before submitting this form 
providers must be registered for either an eMedNY eXchange in-box or be 
registered for an FTP account with eMedNY. To register for an eXchange 
in-box the provider must be enrolled in ePACES. The ePACES account 
name is the same one used for eXchange. FTP users must have submitted a 
Security Packet B to establish the FTP account before submitting the 
ERA/PDF Request form.  
 
PDF remittances look like the paper remit but are delivered via the 
eXchange in-box. ERAs delivered via either eXchange or FTP requires 
software to interpret the HIPAA-formatted information.  
 
Questions may be directed to the eMedNY Call Center at 800-343-9000. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

 


